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Board Members 

Unit 1:  Vicki Baker  

Unit 1:  Grace Sivadge 

Unit 2:  Alan Smith 

Unit 2:  Charlie Pattee President 

Unit 3:  Michael Saindon Vice 

President 

Unit 3:  Denise Lindquist 

Unit 4:  Kenny Thrap 

Unit 4:  Ardith Wellman 

At Large:  Stephanie Dolan 

At Large:  Lynn McCarter 

At Large:  Open 

Secretary:  Lora Kent  

Maintenance:  Jamie Allen 

Treasurer:  Denise Johnson 

 

Office Hours  
 

The office is open to the public 
Monday and Friday from 9 pm to 
5 pm, Saturday 10 am to 2 pm. 
 

 
 

Greetings from your 
Lake President  
 
Nice to see the boats back on the 
water and fishing season in full swing. 
I would like to thank all those who 
helped with beach cleanup and other 
various projects, your time 
volunteering has not gone unnoticed!! 
Nice to see all the work being done on 
the dam and guard rail. 
Let’s keep the momentum going 
forward!!! 
 

 
Have a great Summer! 
                                                               
Charles Pattee 

Office Remodel 

The office remodel is almost done, just a couple small touch up projects remain.  
Just a reminder it was done by donations, no assessments were used in the 
remodel.  Stop by and check out the changes 

Ballots 

If your assessments have been paid in full by May 31, 2025, you will receive a 
ballot.  The ballots look different this year because of three proposed by-laws 
that need to be voted on as well as the board of directors.  Please fill out your 
ballot and either bring it to the office or mail them to the office.  They must be 
received before the annual meeting on August 9th to be counted.     

Billings and Newsletter by Email    

Please complete the form below and return it to the office, if you would like to 
receive your bill or newsletters electronically and haven’t already submitted the 
form.   
________________________________________________________________ 
RECEIVE NEWSLETTER AND BILLING STATEMENTS BY EMAIL 
Please start sending me the following by email. 
 
Newsletters: __________________ Billing Statements: ___________________ 
 
Name: __________________________________________________________ 
 
Email: ___________________________________________________________ 



Vision Mission 
 

The Vision Mission committee is 
holding community coffee’s the 
first Saturday of each month.  
Make sure to attend the coffee’s 
to get to know your neighbors.  
Mission is renovating the 
playground equipment and picnic 
tables.  They look great, thanks 
for all your hard work! 
 

Volunteers 
 
We only have two paid positions - 
secretary and road maintenance.  
Everything else is done by 
volunteers.  If you can help in any 
way, please contact the office or 
the committee chair.    
 

Deceased Members  
 
We lost 2 members.  Katherine 
Stewart passed away 3-30-25 at 
the age of 66 years old.  She was 
a member since 2014.   
Alan Shockey passed away 
11/17/24 at the age of 66 years 
old.  He was a member since 
2014.   
Our thoughts are with the 
families.  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Welcome New Members  

We have a few more new members at the Lake – Welcome!   

Caleb & Amanda White – Unit 1, Lots 361 – 364 
Shawn Mahoney & Mickey Craig – Unit 2, Lots 644 – 646  
Jason Herwehe & Casandra Gathercole – Unit 3, Lots 188 – 193  
Shawn Glenn – Unit 3, Lots 65 & 66 
Matt Cochrum – Unit 3, Lots 87 & 88 
Doug & Stephanie Dolan – Unit 2, Lot 479 
Don Cole – Unit 2, Lots 401 – 404   
If we missed anyone, please contact the office.   

Ladies of the Lake Events 

June 28 – LOL Meeting 9 am AHCC  
July 5 - Independence Day Celebration!   
1-5 pm: Adult Games, Washers, Horseshoes Cornhole 
3 pm: Golf Cart/AV Parade 
4 pm: Ice Cream on the Beach 
July 26 – LOL Meeting 9 am AHCC 
August 9 – Meet & Greet Dinner 6 pm AHCC 
August 23 – Gingerich Dutch Pantry 
September 27 – LOL Meeting 9 am 
October 25 – LOL Meeting 9 am 
October 25 – Halloween Bash 6 pm AHCC 
November 8 – Treasure Bingo/Community Thanksgiving Dinner 0 6:00 pm AHCC 
November 22 – LOL meeting 9 am 
December 6 – Children’s Christmas Party 2-3pm AHCC   
 
Watch the website, Facebook, bulletin board by mailboxes and the office for more 
details closer to time. 
 

Fishing Tournament 

We had a great turnout for the fishing tournament with 32 participants. Winners 
of the fishing tournament are – Largest Catfish: Keegan Schenck 7.05lbs; Largest 
Bass: J.D Nebola 5.73lbs; Heaviest Stringer Crappie:  Jennie Brinkema 5.73lbs; 
Heaviest Stringer Blue Gill: Mike McCulley 4.40lbs; Heaviest Stringer of Bass: JD 
Nebola 14.43lbs.  
Youth Division – Largest Fish: Juan Blackburn Perez .99lbs; Heaviest Stringer: 
Bentley Dyer 3.41lbs. 
 

 
 

Leisure Lake Association:  A friendly inviting place to enjoy natural beauty, 
peace and contentment 

 
 


